
Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Thank you to everyone who attended our Student Showcase last night. We had a terrific time. If 

you were not able to attend and pick up your child’s report card, it will be sent home today with 

your child. Report cards were also emailed out today. You will need the last four digits of your 

student’s ID number to access the report card.  

 

Girls’ basketball and wrestling tryouts begin on Monday of this week. Boys’ basketball tryouts 

are separated by grade level. 8th grade boys begin on Monday. 7th grade boys begin on Tuesday. 

6th grade boys begin on Wednesday. All tryouts are from 3:30 until 5:30.  

 

That’s all for this week. We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


